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1.       親愛的家⾧，希望闔家都有個愉快的總統節！ 

2.       預告:  根據⾏事例，舊⽣新學期註冊將於 3/15開始！詳細我們會在
下週跟家⾧們報告。 

3.      預告:  3/22是我們「全校春季表演」。相信各班⽼師們都已陸續開
始跟孩⼦們練習了。好期待看到孩⼦們上台演出喔！ 

4.       福利社這星期五將賣「義⼤利⾹腸紅醬麵」。謝謝福利社 Angela 
為⼤家準備。 

 

1.         Dear parents, hope you and your family had a wonderful Presidents’ 
Day break. 

2.         Upcoming event: The registration for returning students will start 
from 3/15. More details will be announced next week. 

3.         Upcoming event: Our school-wide Spring Performance will be held on 
3/22. Teachers are currently working with their students for their 
performance programs. We look forward to seeing our student stage 
performances. 

4.          This Friday, Snack Shack will be selling “pasta with Italian sausage in 
tomato sauce”. Thank you, Angela, for preparing the food for us. 


